
ANTI 

PROJECT:  NEW SR 429/STONEYBROOK WEST 

PARKWAY RAMPS 

To improve traffic flow and relieve congestion at the 

SR 429/CR 535 interchange, the Central Florida 

Expressway Authority (CFX) is building new ramps to 

and from Stoneybrook West Parkway. This work, 

occurring nearly a mile south of the SR 429/CR 535 

interchange, includes a new exit ramp from 

southbound SR 429 to Stoneybrook West Parkway 

and a new entrance ramp from Stoneybrook West 

Parkway to northbound SR 429. Auxiliary lanes and 

All-Electronic Tolling (AET, also known as Pay By 

Plate) are being added as well. Drivers with an E-

PASS or other accepted electronic transponders will 

save on Pay By Plate charges. The work is scheduled 

to begin in mid-February and is expected to last eight 

months. 

 

PROJECT START:  

Construction begins in 

February 2020 

ESTIMATED COMPLETION:           

Construction is anticipated to be completed by         

Fall 2020 

LANE CLOSURES 

 

During construction, motorists can expect night-time 

lane closures on SR 429 and Stoneybrook West 

Parkway to accommodate work crews. Most work is 

planned during the day, although there likely also will be 

some night work. 
 

WORK ZONE SAFETY 

 

For the safety of motorists and work crews, speed limits 

will be strictly enforced during construction. Speeding 

fines are doubled in work zones when workers are 

present. Motorists are reminded to change lanes for 

safety when they see Road Rangers assisting other 

motorists or flashing lights – it’s Florida law. 

 

PROJECT COST:     

Estimated $10.8 Million 

for construction 

PUBLIC INFORMATION 

 

For more information, contact the Public Information 

Officer at Ph. 407-383-5817  

E-mail Construction@CFXway.com or visit 

www.CFXway.com.   

Follow us on Twitter @DriveEPASS for current project 

information. 
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See back for larger map. 
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